
 
 

 
 
 
10 December 2015 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 5, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY   NSW   2000 
 
By E-Lodgement 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
ASX Code: 1ST  
 
Extension of period to participate in Share Purchase Plan 
 
The Board of 1st Available Ltd (Company) wishes to advise that it has resolved to extend the 
period during which eligible shareholders (being holders of fully paid ordinary shares in the 
Company at 7.00pm (Sydney time) on 4 November 2015) may participate in the share 
purchase plan (SPP) as announced by the Company on 9 November 2015.  
 
In terms of the Share Purchase Plan Offer Booklet dispatched to shareholders by the 
Company on 23 November 2015, shareholders were advised that they could apply for a 
parcel of SPP shares from 23 November 2015 with the period for participation expected to 
close on 18 December 2015 (Participation Period). 
 
In order to allow shareholders additional time to consider the SPP, the Participation Period 
will be extended to 5.00pm (Sydney time) on 22 January 2015. The updated key dates are 
as follows: 
 

Record Date 7.00p.m. (Sydney time) 4 November 2015 

Opening Date 23 November 2015 

Closing Date 5.00p.m. (Sydney time) on 22 January 2016 

Issue of SPP Shares 27 January 2016 

SPP Shares commence trading on ASX 28 January 2016 

Despatch of shareholding statements 2 February 2016 

 
It should be noted that the dates set out above are indicative only and are subject to change 
without notice to shareholders.  
 
 
For more information, please contact the undersigned on (+61 2) 8072 1400. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Andrew Whitten 
Company Secretary 


